
When paying your Utility 
Bills and Taxes, a separate 
check needs to be written for 
each. They are separate       
accounts and the bank can no  
longer split the checks. If one 
check is mailed in to pay both   
utility bill and taxes, we will 
mail the check back to you. 

Water Rates 

In the 3rd quarter water bills, you will notice an      

increase in your Water and Sewer rates. The increase is 

to accommodate the increase in our rates from the 

City of Saginaw as well as the changes that have been 

put in place by the State of Michigan. 

Music In the Park 

 

July 9th & 23rd 

August 6th & 20th 

Riverfront Park  

3 to 5pm 

Dates to Remember 

July. 31st - Taxes Due 

Aug. 4th & 5th - Community 

Wide Garage Sales 

Aug. 6th - Water Bills Due 

 

Protect your     
property from the       
hazard of a flood.  

Store your valuables 
and insurance papers 
upstairs in a water 
proof container. 

Construction on the   

Pickleball, Tennis, and 

Basketball Courts in     

Memorial Park has 

been completed. Take 

some time to enjoy! 



Keep Your Neighborhood Beautiful! 

 

 Grass should not be more than 7 inches 

 Do not blow grass into the street or on the              
 sidewalk 

 Backyards can be a breeding ground for non-pet 
 animals, any assistance you can be in keeping 
 this to a minimum is greatly appreciated 

 Please DO NOT feed the feral cats 

 No parking on the front lawn or across the         
 sidewalks 

Not for Public Use! 

The dumpster at DPW and the         

Community Hall are not for public use. 

 

School parking lot is for school use only. 

 

Trailers and boats cannot be parked in the front yard. They must be located on the side of the house 
or in the back yard. For further clarification see Zilwaukee’s Ordinance- Article II. Requirements, 
Sec. 32-30. Supplementary use regulations, (k) Parking of recreational equipment at 
www.zilwaukeemichigan.gov 

Tips from the Fire Dept. - BBQ Fire Safety: The 
backyard barbie can be a common cause of fires and 
injury during the summer. Keep grills clean and  
ensure all gas hoses and connections are tight with 
no leakage. 

 

 

While everyone enjoys fresh eggs, chickens,     
roosters and ducks are not allowed in areas zoned 
R1B/URB. Most of the homes in 
Zilwaukee fall  into this category. 

 

The new carts have arrived! 

If you need a smaller one or 

have an issue with the carts, 

please call MMWA. 

(989) 781-9555 

There has been an increase in the number of calls that the City receives involving blight. A police officer 

will be assigned to enforcing the blight ordinances as well as illegally parked vehicles, and overnight  

parking on the streets. Take the time to look at your property to avoid further action being taken. 

Thank You Prince! 

For the beautiful fireworks! 


